Gentet, Matthias

From:
Sent:
To:
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Dear Sir/Madam,

Adrian Nattalin |

11 July 2017 11:28
Planning
Planning application 2017/3253/P

re: Planning application 2017/3253/P
1 Ardwick Road, London, NW2 2BX

| wish to register my objection to the recent proposed alteration to the original planning permission for this property.

The installation of the proposed extra dormer windows will directly impinge on the privacy of my house, patio and
garden which is completely unacceptable to me and my family.

| have consulted with my neighbours who will be affected by this planning proposal and we all have the same
objection. Therefore we appeal to you to rule against this new altered planning proposal.

Yours faithfully,
Adrian Naftalin
Dr A.P. Naftalin

5 Ardwick Road
London NW2 2BX



